
From: Picker, Michael
Sent: 6/4/2014 9:40:33 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Call

Sorry to bug you, but I don't have his number on my phone.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Cherry, Brian K" 
Date:06/04/2014 8:20 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Picker, Michael"
Subject: Re: Call

Thanks for the clarification. That helps.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Jun 4, 2014, at 8:14 AM, "Picker, Michael"
<Michael.Picker@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:Michael.Picker@cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:

To be honest, I think the sewer line break might not have triggered a safety notice, but it figured it the City's 
concerns.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Cherry, Brian K" 
Date:06/04/2014 8:03 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Picker, Michael"
Subject: Call

Passed on the information. Feel free to call Tony when you need to.

You mentioned two incidents in Carmel besides the explosion. I recalled one as not the other. We did have an 
incident before Carmel in Mountainview that was similar. I have people looking into information on a second
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mailto:Michael.Picker@cpuc.ca.gov%c2%bb


incident.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://wvvvv.pge.eom/about/eompanv/privaev/eustomer/

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://vvvvvv.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/
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